Financial Update

To make sure that we do not have any problems meeting our cash flow obligations, the corporation has decided to borrow \$14, 000 from the Memorial Fund to the General Fund to ensure an adequate bank balance to pay our bills over the next few months. We plan to pay back this amount in full by the end of 2016.

While we've taken this action in previous years, we haven't had to do so for a little while. Here's what is is different: last year's amount of growth in our rectory fund that we are able to use this year is down \$12,990 over the previous year.

And, as you've heard in verbal announcements, parish givings are down \$3,200 year-over-year as of the end of August. The corporation appreciates all members of this community thinking and praying about how we invest in our ministries through our givings.

Decorating Committee

The Decorating Committee will be meeting This Tuesday October 4th at 7pm in the Halliday Room

Pastoral Contact

In case of a pastoral need while Matthew is on sabbatical for the next 6 weeks, please contact Canon Linn at 905-387-5430.

Marketplace

The Nativity Marketplace will be taking place on Saturday, November 26th. If you are interested in renting a table for \$25, please contact Laura in the office. Also, If you are making relish or pickles, please think of the bake & deli sale and make a jar for the sale on Saturday, November 26th.